August 5, 2005

G. E. Sperling

711 Sunset Hill Drive

Rockwall, TX 75087

Mr. Sperling,

     The takeline subleasing program has begun and your neighbor at 721 Sunset Hill is planning to sublease the takeline property identified in the takeline survey.  According to the survey, you have a pump house located on the property to be subleased by the resident at 721 Sunset Hill.

     Unless you receive written permission from the resident at 721 Sunset Hill, you will need to relocate your pump house to the takeline property eligible to be subleased by you.  Failure to comply with this order shall result in the filing of a criminal case in Municipal Court in the City of Rockwall.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 972-771-7761.

Sincerely,

Brad Griggs

Director of Parks, Recreation and ROW  

CC:  Pete Eckert – City Attorney

        Jeffery Widmer – Dir. of Code Enforcement, Building Inspections

        Debbie Flickinger – Resident  721 Sunset Hill
        Cliff Griffin – Code Enforcement Supervisor

